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August 15th, 1922

Miss Vivian B. Waldron, 
Moores* Mills, B.

Dear Mad am:-
I heg to acknowledge receipt of your 

letter of August 10th with reference to your entrance 
to McGill University to take up the study of medicine.

I am sorry to have to inform you that 
in the case of women students the regulations of the 
University require the completion of two years in Arts 
in any recognized university as a qualification for 
entrance to the Faculty of Medicine. In addition to 
passing the Feniof Matriculation examination in raw 
Brunswick, you will, therefore, have to spend a year at 
a university taking second year subjects.

Under separate cover I am sending you 
the Bulletin of the Faculty of Medicine, and hope to 
welcome you to MoGill as a student in the near future.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.

Principal


